
Zamir and Violetta GOBRA                                           20th July 2023

 

   

To:

London Borough of Richmond

Publication Local Plan

LocalPlan@Richmond.gov.uk

Dear Sir or Madam,

Allocation 18: Homebase, Twickenham

We write in response to your Notice of Publication Consultation. We understand that

the Allocation of the Homebase site is not a planning application. 

 is  immediately  adjacent  on  the  flank  to  the

consultation property, with the result that a future development could connect to our

house. However, we propose a different solution which would 

 which would also be connected from the Homebase

side.  This  would  not  only  produce  a  useful  building,  but  would  also  save  land  by

avoiding a set back between the existing houses and the uses to be proposed.



Our present request is that Planning Consultation should establish our interest in this

project and provide us with information when a development is proposed. 

 Three  other

properties on the north side are adjacent,

In the interim, we do not oppose the Allocation and we look forward to participating in

the design and development process.

Sincerely,

Zamir Gobra                                                 Violetta Gobra

 


